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Dear City Council,

I was alarmed to hear that you are contemplating cutting off funding to
the Senior Center.  I have lived in downtown Sebastopol for 24 years 
and no Sebastopol organization has been more important to me physical
and emotional health than the programs offered by the Senior Center.  I
know dozens of other older women who feel the same way.   Please find
another way to resolve budgetary issues!

Sincerely,

Diane Whitney




